
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Charles Street closure October 18  

 

October 16, 2021 

 

Charles Street will be closed between Erie Street and King Street, on Monday, October 

18, 2021, to accommodate the installation of new sanitary laterals / services.  

No detour will be provided for this closure. Please see map below for more information.  

Questions? Please call the Operations Department at 905-835-2900 x226.  

 

 

 

 


